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January 15, 2019 

Hello All,  

As 2018 comes to an end and the new year is upon us things are starting to gear up hear in the office. We 
hope you are all making plans for your local upcoming rodeo’s, check out the events tab on the website the 
rodeos are updating weekly with lots of places to go, we have some new franchises and rodeos coming to 
Illinois, Central Utah, and Southern Colorado so be sure to check out those details on there as well. 

Some important dates to be on the lookout for: 

• Those of you who reserved your camping spot last year during the 2018 NLBRA Finals, you 
balance is due now!  You have until February 1st to have your money into the national office or 
your spot will be released back into the regular inventory that will be release in March.  Please 
remember the deposit was non-refundable so if your final payment is not received this will not be 
returned.  Please remember that when making plans for next year’s finals the NLBRA cannot 
guarantee any early arrivals in the pavement areas or in the permanent stall barns.  If you are 
planning on coming early and this includes for the team roping, please make plans to reserve your 
spots in the grass areas and in the temporary stall barns.  This will be the only way we can 
guarantee you will be allowed to park when you arrive early. 

• Applications for those of you wishing to apply as a stock contractor for the 2019 finals are 
currently open.  This includes all rough stock, timed event cattle, and goats.  You may print off 
an application and send it in to Annie Walter in the National Office. You may send them in via 
email to awatler@nlbra.com, fax to 719-578-1367, or mail them to 5050 Edison Ave STE 105 
Colorado Springs, CO 80915.  The deadline to have them in the office is February 15th, 2019.  
Please give me a call if you have any questions at 719-389-0333. 

• Continue to watch the website and for the official release date of the camping and stalling.  
Although the date is not set in stone yet it will be toward the end of March. 

• Top Hand shirts will be sent out this spring as well.  Once they are received here in the National 
Office, we will send the heads up that they are on the way. Please remember that your jean cards 
will be attached to the shirt tag so please watch for them to not mistakenly dispose of them.   

Again, I would like to thank you all for being a part of our organization.  Without you, none of this would be 
possible.  Please don’t hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions or need confirmation on any of the 
upcoming dates.  We look forward to hearing from you. 

Annie Walter 
Executive Director, NLBRA 
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